AF02 MG & CLASSIC CAR CLUB OF ROTHER AUGUST NEWSLETTER



Another busy month got under way with several members visiting the Hooe Old Motor Show which saw a bigger turn out this year with some interesting vehicles on display.

We had twelve cars displaying at the Rye & District County show this year, I believe a club record! It was also good to see Mark's MGA for the first time. The weather was fine, and the show was well attended by the public helping to raise money for a local Hospice.

At the club meeting it was decided that we would not have our usual monthly Roog due to an already busy schedule. Paul chaired the meeting in Gill's absence and introduced Stuart our new member who joins the club with a rare 1964 MG Magnette. Bank Holiday Monday saw the Bexhill 100 car show take place which we attended as a club. After a few showers early on the

weather did brighten up and with 500 cars on display it proved to be a great day out.

We are now looking forward to our club trip to Dartmoor in early September, fingers crossed for the weather.